
Here's a WID for imports from East Asia to the US East Coast and US Gulf Coast 

A Work Interruption Destination surcharge (WID) is coming up. This local charge will apply for imports 

to the US Gulf and US East Coast from all ports in East Asia*, from October 19, 2024, and is valid until 

further notice. 

The details for the WID are listed below: 

• Amount: 1,000 USD per TEU 

• Payment term: Collect 

*From East Asia: Japan, Republic of Korea, Taiwan (PRC), Hong Kong (PRC), China (PRC), Macau (PRC), 

Vietnam, Laos, Cambodia, Thailand, Myanmar, Malaysia, Singapore, Brunei, Indonesia, and the 

Philippines 

If you require more information related to Ocean Tariff rates, please visit the tariff section of our 

website. As an alternative, please contact our teams at your location who will guide you based on 

your individual situation. 

 

https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/de/online-business/quotation/tariffs/trade-surcharges.html
https://www.hapag-lloyd.com/de/services-information/offices-localinfo.html

